O 0 9 N R W -

WoWw NN NN NN NN N W
- O Y ® 9 A LR O~ S o O naRLDED S

MINUTES

The State Board of Elections board meeting was held on Wednesday, April 4, 2018.
The meeting was held at the office of elections in Loudoun County, Virginia.

In attendance, representing the State Board of Elections (the Board) were Clara
Belle Wheeler, Vice-Chair and Singleton McAllister, Secretary. Also in attendance,
representing the Department of Elections (ELECT) was Nikki Clemons, Clerk, and Leslie
Williams, Election Administration Manager. Vice Chair Wheeler called the meeting to
order at 11:17AM.

The purpose of this meeting was to draw by lot the order of the names for the June
2018 primary election ballots. Vice Chair Wheeler shared Chairman Alcorn was out of
town and unable to attend the meeting. The names drawn were names of candidates that
filed simultaneously. The first drawing was for the Democratic party, 6* Congressional
district race. The order of the ballot will be:

1) Sergio A. Coppola, II

2) Jennifer Lynn Lewis

The next drawing was for the Democratic party 10" Congressional district race.
The order of the ballot will be:

1) Lindsey Davis Stover

2) Jennifer T. Wexton

3) Paul E. Pelletier

4) Alison K. Friedman

5) Dan I. Helmer

6) Julia E. Biggins

The next drawing was for the Republican party 2™ Congressional district race. The
order of the ballot will be:

1) Scott W. Taylor

2) Mary K. Jones

The next drawing was for the Republican party 10" Congressional district race.
The order of the ballot will be:

1) Shak E. Hill
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2) Barbara J. Comstock

The next drawing was for the Republican party U.S. Senate race. The order of the
ballot will be:

1) Corey A. Stewart

2) Nick J. Freitas

Secretary McAllister moved the Board certify the determination by lot the order of
candidates on the ballot for primary elections to be held on June 12, 2018. Vice Chair
Wheeler seconded the motion, and the motion passed unanimously. Vice Chair Wheeler
then moved to adjourn the meeting. Secretary McAllister seconded the motion, and the
motion passed unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at approximately 11:32 AM. The

Board did not set the time and date of its next meeting.
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